2nd August, 1949.
Dear 3ira,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 26th
ultimo respecting the tanker "ESSO BIRMINGHAM", the
contents of which are noted.

In reply, I have to say that the total fee
for the S8Speciel Survey of the hull has already been
chargeds If, howevor, the extent of the repairs was
appreciably greater than consldered normally incldental
to the completion of the Special Survey, a moderatae
ropalir fee might be charged.

A sum of £50 should now be charged for the
completion of the Classification Surveys of Machineory
and Electrical Installatlone

Yours fa.ithfully,© 2021

Clerk to the
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